
 
 

Extraordinary Notice of 4iG PLC 
announcing large amounts winning tender 

 

4iG PLC hereby informs its Esteemed Investors as well as the participants of the financial and capital 

market that the Ministry of Finance has published a notice within the framework of the Economic 

Development and Innovation Operational Program “Center for Higher Education and Industrial 

Cooperation - Development of Research Infrastructure”, which 4iG PLC has registered with the 

University of Pécs under the identification number GINOP-2.3.4-15-2020-00010 and on the 20th day of 

October of 2020, it submitted an aid application entitled “Establishment of a Competence Center for 

Healthcare Data Analysis, Data Utilization, Smart Devices and Technology Development at the University 

of Pécs”, which was supported by the Ministry of Finance on the 5th of October, 2020. The total eligible 

cost to 4iG PLC of the total development is HUF 550,728,266, the amount of support awarded for this 

work is HUF 325,734,623. 

The total value of the project is: HUF 325.734.623 

The aid intensity is: 89,86%. 

Budapest, October 8rd, 2020  

 

4iG PLC 

 

 

 


